
NSLSC Update 
 

In 2008 there will be some changes at the National Student Loans Service 
Centre (NSLSC). As of March 17, 2008, whether you attend a private or a public 
post-secondary institution, your student loan services will be delivered through a 
single NSLSC. You do not need to take any action at this time and this change 
will not impact the service you receive from the NSLSC. For more information, 
please visit www.canlearn.ca or contact the NSLSC. 
 


